

October 1, 2015

Vahid Salimi, PhD Virology Dep- School of Public Health-Tehran University of Medical Sciences-Enghelab St Tehran, 14155 IRAN Passport No: X33248321

Dear Vahid Salimi.

The 9th World Congress of the World Society for Pediatric Infectious Diseases (WSPID), will take place in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil, November 18-21, 2015.

The Organizing Committee takes great pleasure in inviting you to attend this Congress. The official Organising Secretariat for this meeting is Kenes International; the Company details are below with an authorized signature for invitation letters for the purpose of visa applications.

The Congress will take place at the venue below:

Sul America, Centro de Convencoes Av. Paulo de Frontin, 1 Cidade Nova - Centro - Rio de Janeiro, Brazil

Your contribution to this Congress will not only mutually benefit all participants but also help make this event a success.

Please feel free to use this letter for Visa purposes. This letter does not constitute any financial obligation on behalf of the organizers.

We look forward to greeting you in Rio de Janeiro.

Yours Sincerely,

Ronit Eisenbach

WSPID Congress Secretariat

Rout Essenbar 3

On behalf of

Prof. Eitan Berezin Congress Co-Chair

Eitan N Berezin

Full Professor of Pediatrics

FCM da Santa Casa de São Paulo Address: Av Roberto Lorenz 482

ZIP 05611050 São Paulo, Brazil Phone/Fax: +55-11-37210434

Email- eberezin2003@yahoo.com

